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July 19, 1921 
 
Mr. George A. Bole, 
5 Belvidere Place, 
Montclair, N. J. 
 
Dear Mrs. Bobe: [Mrs. sic. Bole: typed, erased, fixed] 
 
I am enclosing an acknowledgement of order 
from the Will Corporation which I think should come 
to you. The bill will, of course, go to the College 
office. 
 
Nora and I are busy working  but don’t for- 
get to have good times once in a while. Summer school 
is in full swing but there isn’t so very much doing. 
I hope you are hav[ing  erased and fixed] a pleasant time, 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 


